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Notice of Public Hearing 
 

PROPOSED 2025-2026 BUDGET 
 

In accordance with the provisions of the Education Code Section 42103, you are hereby notified of the 
preparation of the proposed Annual Financial and Budget Report of the San Ysidro Elementary School 
District for school year 2025-26. 
 
The proposed budget, computed district tax requirement and any recommendations made by the 
Superintendent of Schools, San Diego County, shall be available for public inspection on June 2, 2025 to 
June 5, 2025 from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm.  The proposed budget will be available on the District’s website:  
https://www.sysdschools.org/Page/738. 
 
You will therefore take notice that the Governing Board of the San Ysidro Elementary School District 
will conduct a public hearing of the proposed budget on June 5, 2025, 6:00 pm at the San Ysidro School 
District’s Board Room located at 4350 Otay Mesa Road, San Ysidro, CA 92173. 
 
 
 

/s/ Marilyn Adrianzen 
Chief Business Official 
San Ysidro School District 
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